
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, JANUARY 21, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WHAT A FUN TIME OF YEAR IT IS FOR THE HR DEPARTMENT. THAT’S ONE OF THE HATS I 

WEAR HERE AT WRVM. AND I DON’T ALWAYS WEAR IT AS WELL AS I SHOULD. 

NORMALLY THIS TIME OF YEAR ALL OF THE END OF YEAR REPORTS WOULD HAVE BEEN 

HANDLED BY RICH FRISCHKORN. HE, OF COURSE, HAS MOVED ON TO MUCH BETTER 

ENDEAVORS. SO I AM THANKFUL FOR THE HELP OF JOE BESTOR WHO HAS BEEN 

VOLUNTEERING HIS TIME AND EXPERTISE TO HELP ME WITH THE BOOKWORK. NEEDLESS 

TO SAY WE ARE KEEPING HIM VERY BUSY RIGHT NOW AS HE TRIES TO FIGURE OUT HOW 

TO MANUFACTURE ALL OF THE FORMS REQUIRED WITH THE SOFTWARE PROGRAM THAT 

WE USE. PRAY FOR US. 

I’M OPENING THE SEPTEMBER, BIRTHDAY MONTH, LETTERS AGAIN TODAY. I HOPE THESE 

LISTENER COMMENTS WILL HELP YOU TO SEE HOW GOD IS USING WRVM TO MEET THE 

NEEDS OF LISTENERS. 

[CAROL – CONOVER] Your station came on the air in 1967 and my husband and I were married in June 

of 1968. Living in Conover, we couldn't always get a signal, so we were happy when the translator station 

went on the air in Phelps. Even then we couldn't always receive the signal, but now with the radio app on 

my phone I listen to your programs a lot. My husband went to be with the Lord January of 2015. Your 

station has been a comfort to me since that time. I love all your programs, except "Unshackled". It reminds 

me too much of my dysfunctional childhood so I never listen to it, although my husband enjoyed it. I love 

the music, especially late at night, and especially these last 6 months, when pain and discomfort have kept 

me awake. I have the radio on, and can go back to sleep, listening to God's love through the songs. Thank 

you for your faithfulness. 

[JERRY & MARGE – LISTENING TO WPVM 88.5 SURGEON BAY] Dear WRVM Staff, We want to 

thank you all for the wonderful job you do every day and night! We started listening when we 

moved up from Illinois in 1975 and have enjoyed it ever since. We like to hear "The Manager's 

Desk" to keep us updated on needs and what is going on. We especially like all the southern 

gospel and other music - the quiet, soothing music during the night is great. God Bless You All! 

IT’S ALWAYS ENCOURAGING TO HEAR FROM YOU AT ANY TIME OF YEAR, NOT JUST A 

LETTER MONTH. IN FACT, WE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU EVERY MONTH! WRVM 

IS A LISTENER SUPPORTED MINISTRY. YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


